
NEWS RELEASE      

CITY OF MANSFIELD      Jodie A. Perry, Mayor   
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
 
Date: 1/9/2025         Contact:  Steve Brown 
 
 
Subject:  Mansfield, OH—Lift boil advisory 

  
 
The City of Mansfield Water Repair Department has lifted the boil advisory affecting the following 

areas: 

 

742 to 854 West Third Street. 

35 to 50 Brickman 

32, 40 North Linden and 856 Park Avenue West. 

51 Ausdale 

 

All Samples have returned with negative results confirming water purity. This was a precautionary 

measure. 
Questions concerning this notice may be directed to the Water Repair Dept. Monday thru 

Friday 7:00am to 3:30pm at 419-755-9806. 

 

Thank you, 

Mansfield Water Repair Department    

 

 
 


